Dear José,

We are all looking forward to your visit in the opening. I assume you received my letter and March 24-25 is convenient.

I am trying to make some of the detail arrangements. Will you need a blackboard? Or any other equipment?

It would be good if you could send me a copy of your paper on practice or on Theory and practice some time before you come. Some of the students mentioned that they would like to have an opportunity to read it first and possibly some background material. A list of your publications would also be useful, but there is no much on either of these.

I am teaching a course next semester entitled "Introduction to Scientific Methods"- a sort of lower-level Philosophy of Science course. I am planning to use Conant's Science and Common Science and Toulmin's The Phil of Science: An Introduction. I saw from a recent copy of the BMC catalogue that you are teaching Philosophy of Science. If you have a reading list you would share with me, I would appreciate it very much. I have not done much work on this area.

I am delighted that you will be coming. Best wishes, [Signatura]